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NPCs participating in the 2016 IPC Swimming
European Open Championships

Bonn, 01 March 2016

IPC Swimming sponsor on the swimming caps at the 2016 European Open
Championships

Dear NPC Representatives,

There will be no IPC Partner’s logo to be placed on the swimming caps at the 2016 IPC
Swimming European Open Championships.

In light of this it is permitted to have the following on the caps:
e One (1) manufacturer’s logo of a maximum of 20 cm2 on the front

e The left side can have any of the below options:
a) The flag and/or country code of the size of 32 cm2 and the athlete’s name of the
size of 20 cm2
b) The IPC Swimming logo
c) Blank
e The right side can have any of the below options:
a) The flag and/or country code of the size of 32 cm2 and the athlete’s name of the
size of 20 cm2 (if on both sides)
b) The IPC Swimming logo
c) Blank

Clarification:
e The ‘left side’ is to be understood the following way: when the swimmer is
wearing the cap, the logo should be on the left side of his/her head.
e Ifthe cap has flag, country code and/or athlete’s name only on one side it must
be on the left side of the cap.
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The IPC Swimming logo can be found attached in eps format. Please adhere to the

following colour combinations:

Color of the swimming cap

White

Please use the IPC Swimming coloured logo

Color of the swimming cap

Black

Dark grey

Dark green

Red

Brown

Dark pink

Violet

Please use the IPC Swimming white logo

Color of the swimming cap

Light grey or silver

Gold

Yellow

Orange

Light pink

Light green

Please use the IPC Swimming black logo

The size of the IPC Swimming logo should be of a size of 20 cm2. Please refer to the |IPC
Brand Book page 30 for further information on the application.

The measurements on the caps will be checked as usual at the Call Room. Officials will also
be available for cap checks during the training days, prior to the competition. Should you
have any doubt please contact us at your convenience at ipcswimming@paralympic.org.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Kind regards,

LJ‘Q% St

Agnes Szilak
IPC Swimming Sport Senior Manager
International Paralympic Committee (IPC)
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